
Cancellation Policy for UNMH Sleep Disorders 
We value your commitment to improving your sleep health and want to ensure you have a 

clear understanding of the process. To maximize the benefits of your sleep study, we 

believe it is crucial for you to be informed about the purpose and expectations involved. We 

encourage you to ask any questions you may have before your scheduled sleep study 

appointment. Furthermore, please be aware that our current scheduling availability is 

approximately six months out and why we ask you, the patient, to inform us of any 

rescheduling needs with at least 48 hours in advance. While we will make every effort to 

accommodate rescheduling sooner than 6 months, we cannot guarantee it. Rescheduling 

may require a new prior authorization from your insurance provider, and the approval 

outcome may differ from your current authorization. We appreciate your understanding 

and cooperation. We are dedicated to providing you with the highest quality of care and 

look forward to assisting you on your journey to better sleep. 

 


